
 

 
March 16, 2009 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:  District Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: William D. Law, Jr., President 
 
SUBJECT: TCC Foundation Update 
        
 
The following is an update on the recent gifts received and activities planned by the TCC 
Foundation: 
 
Fundraising 
 

 Annual Campaign (as of February 26): $888,757 
 

 “New Start Scholarship for Juvenile Justice-Involved Youth” – $20,525 
 
 
Upcoming Activities 
 

 Speaking Engagements: 
o Killearn Kiwanis Club – Thursday, March 12 
o Havana Kiwanis Club – Tuesday, March 24 

 
 Board Meeting and Strategic Planning Retreat – Thursday, March 19 

 
 Scholarship Reception – Wednesday, April 8 

 
 Capital City Caper – Sunday, April 19 

 
 
Other Items 
 

 Brick Dedication for Carmen Langston, former TCCF Board Member 
 

 
STAFF RESOURCE: ROBIN JOHNSTON 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION:  
None required.  Report provided for information only. 


